
 
Monday, March 30, 2020, 7:00 p.m. 

 
 Positive Cases Deaths 

Grand County 4 0 

Colorado 2,627 51 

United States 140,904 2,405 

   

 Grand County  

Tests Performed 55  

Negative Results 47  

Pending Tests 5  

 
 

 
Yesterday, Grand County Public Health (GCPH) was notified of a confirmed positive test result for COVID-19 involving a 
healthcare professional working and residing in Grand County. The significant other of this individual will be counted 
by the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE) as a “probable” case. This brings the total 
positive cases in Grand County to four. The number of tests performed went down due to two tests that were unable 
to be run.   
 
What’s new from The Grand County COVID-19 Response Team: 
 

● There was a confirmed positive case of COVID-19 yesterday 
● We are working with the county and the towns to address short-term rentals 
● As the Board of Health is not in session this week, the commissioners are each meeting separately with the 

Team in the Emergency Operations Center (EOC) 
● Our local media reporters will be touring the EOC this week  
● Operations  is securing isolation locations and alternative care facilities should they be needed 
● Logistics has placed orders for critical supplies and resources to support the Team’s mission 
● An electronic sign board is active on Berthoud Pass reminding people of the “Stay-at-Home” Order 
● The Team is working with the USFS and Clear Creek County to mitigate the activity on Berthoud Pass 
● Our Human Services and Mental Health Branches are working tirelessly to provide necessary services to our 

community. Visit HealthyGrandCounty.org for resources available 
● WorkInGrand.com is committed to assisting local businesses navigate closures and economic impacts 

 
 
Grand County law enforcement agencies ask that the public please be kind to each other--the strength of this 
community depends on compassion, empathy and tolerance. “Everyone you meet is fighting a battle you know 
nothing about. Be kind. Always.” 
 
Up-to-date information can be found at CO.GRAND.CO.US/COVID19. For specific questions regarding the Team’s 
response please call 970-725-3803 or email jicgrandcounty@gmail.com. For questions about the Governor’s Stay-At-
Home Order call the Colorado State Patrol at 1-833-598-5553. Please refrain from calling County dispatch (9-1-1) and 
use the numbers above. 
 

https://healthygrandcounty.org/
https://www.workingrand.com/

